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Thank you, Mr. President. 

The Kyrgyz Republic welcomes the delegation of Comoros, appreciates the engagement in the UPR process, as well as the developments made since the last UPR Review. 

We recommend:
1. develop awareness-raising programmes, especially at the community level, on the topic of combating discrimination in the national context;
2. improve conditions of detention nation-wide, committing the necessary funds to alleviate the difficult living conditions in detention facilities;
3. develop training for judges on fundamental legal safeguards; 
4. continue to collaborate with international organizations to combat human trafficking, focus on developing efficient victim identification methods and support centres and improve enforcement coordination between each island; 
5. intensify its efforts to ensure that children have equal access to health care and medical professionals, as well as access to education,  without discrimination.

We wish Comoros success in this Fourth UPR cycle.

I thank you! 
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